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1) Students 
a) Cedric Stubbs – Cedric is not officially withdrawn but he has moved out of state. 

Teachers are asked to communicate with him to see if his classes can be completed 
online. 

b) Paolo Roxas/Tyler Matos – These two boys have been having issues. Paolo feels he is 
being picked on but he gives conflicting stories. Tyler will sit outside of Matt’s office for 
the remainder of the week to keep the boys separated. Teachers were reminded that 
the boys should not have contact with each other in the halls, please be aware. 

 
2) Exam Schedule for Thursday – An email was sent out with teacher room assignments for 

exams. 
 

3) End of Year Procedures 
a) Textbooks – Teachers were asked to keep track of their text books and the condition in 

which they are returned. Students are liable for torn or books that are not usable next 
year. If you need to order more books, please see Maria before the end of the year. 

b) Grades – If students took EOC, quarter 4 grades for students that did not take the EOC. 
c) Classroom cleanup – Teachers were asked to clean up their rooms, let Matt know if 

there are any room repairs that need to be addressed. 
 

4) Skills Survey 
a) Mike will be forwarding the link – Survey is for students. It will be online by Thursday. All 

students must complete the survey in their skills classes. The survey contains 32 
questions. 

b) Needs to be completed by Thursday 
 

5) Evaluations 
a) Will be completed by Friday 

 
6) Events 

a) Graduation – Went very well.  
b) Cassidy Hamm – Diagnosed with leukemia. We will be taking up a collection for her and 

NHS will match the school’s donation. Also, the National Honor Society collected $315 at 
the graduation ceremony. 

7) Misc: 
a) Students are not allowed to leave your classroom. They have been asking to leave to 

complete other projects. The only exception if for Mrs. Nolan’s students who will need 
to complete an assignment for her. She will let teachers know which students. 

b) It was suggested that we replace the whiteboards in the cafeteria. The current boards 
have marker that won’t come off. 



 


